
A NEW MUSICAL DIRECTION FOR SINGER VERONNA
AND HER FIRST INTERNATIONAL COLLABORATION

Montreal, [May 1st, 2024] —  Canadian singer Veronna and English
producer Matt Marcii are thrilled to announce the release of their
first collaboration, "I Wish I Knew." This song, an enchanting blend
of disco and R&B, was created entirely remotely. Infused with
positive energy and irresistible rhythms, “I Wish I Knew” promises
to set dance floors on fire and resonate with hearts upon its
release on all platforms on Friday, May 31, 2024. You can, however,
listen and buy the song on Veronna’s Bandcamp website as from
today: https://veronnamusic.bandcamp.com/track/i-wish-i-knew .

Veronna shares her excitement for this project: "I'm a disco fan.
They called me 'Disco-Vero' in college because I was so into it! This
song is just pure fun, and we need positivity more than ever!”

Follow Veronna and Matt Marcii on Instagram @veronnamusic
and @mattmarcii to stay updated on this sensational
collaboration. To be the first to learn about Veronna's concert
dates, subscribe to her newsletter at www.veronnamusic.com.

Release Date: Friday, May 31, 2024
Links:  www.linktr.ee/veronnamusic
Contacts: info@veronnamusic.com 

May 1st, 2024

VERONNA AND MATT MARCII JOIN
FORCES TO RELEASE THEIR LATEST

DISCO HIT: "I WISH I KNEW"
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